
 

 

February 20, 2010        Issued at 8:00 a.m. 
 

EVACUATIONS LIFTED 
 
Effective immediately, based upon continued evaluation of the weather, the flood control 
systems, and roadway access, the Foothill Incident Unified Command has lifted all 
mandatory evacuations for the foothill communities of La Canada Flintridge and 
La Crescenta. 
 
Residents with valid identification only will be allowed access to these evacuated areas.   
 
All temporary “No Parking During Rain Event” restrictions have also been lifted.  
However, officials recommend that residents continue to park in their driveways to allow 
heavy equipment to work in the area. 
 
Residents of La Canada Flintridge and La Crescenta are reminded that truck activity will 
be constant throughout the communities as County Public Works Department crews 
continue to clean debris basins.   
 
For further official information about evacuations, contact the Crescenta Valley Sheriff’s 
Station at (818) 248-3464. 
 
Unified Command will continue to evaluate weather conditions throughout the weekend.  
Residents are advised to monitor www.dpwcare.org for further updates. 
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